E

American Fisheries Society

Organized 1870 to Promote the Conservation, Development, and Wise Utilization of the Fisheries

5410 Grosvenor Lane, Suite 110 · Bethesda, Maryland 20814-2199 301-897-8616 · FAX 301-897-8096 ·

Email: main@fisheries.org · www.fisheries.org

May 24, 2018

Michael Celestino

Dear Michael,

Congratulations, this letter is written to formally notify you that the revised bylaws of the Mid-Atlantic Chapter were approved by the Management Committee during their monthly meeting on April 16, 2018. The changes to your bylaws were unanimously accepted.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Jasmine Sewell, jsewell@fisheries.org, Unit Services Coordinator, in this office and she will be happy to assist you.

We wish you continued success in all of your activities.

Sincerely,

Douglas J. Austen

Executive Director